Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:28 PM

To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: vote no to Stop Orr rezone

-----Original Message-----From: Nancy tanner

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 7:24 AM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: vote no to Stop Orr rezone

Dear City Clerk David Olson

Please vote No to rezoning Newton to build 5 story unit. It is not in character with Newtonville. Please support the community and not the Develop's big money and false promises.

Thank you. Nancy Tanner Sent from my iPhone